Guest Policy
The Lesser Chapter
of the Cathedral Church of St. Luke

The Lesser Chapter’s Bylaws explicitly state that meetings are open to members of St. Luke's, unless
otherwise stated by the Bishop, Dean or Wardens.

Most often, our guests attend because they are asked by the Dean or Wardens to help inform items
that appear on the Lesser Chapter’s meeting agenda. But any interested member of the Cathedral is
welcome to attend and observe our meetings, per our Bylaws.

In addition, the Lesser Chapter is instituting, on a trial basis, the practice of beginning each meeting
with a ten-minute period where any member of the Cathedral may attend as a guest and address the
group on issues of interest or concern. After being heard, guests are welcome to stay for the
remainder of the meeting but will not have speaking privileges.

We encourage parishioners who have ideas or concerns that warrant attention by the Lesser Chapter
to speak to the Interim Dean or Wardens ahead of time when possible.

The Lesser Chapter customarily meets in person on the third Wednesday of each month from
6:00-8:00 p.m., September—June, in the Loring House Conference Room.

The Wardens and Interim Dean welcome your participation and will gladly answer questions about
the guest policy.
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